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August 12, 1988

i

'

Georgia Power Company
ATTN: Mr. W. G. Hairston, III

Senior Vice President -
Nuclear Operations

P. O. Box 4545
Atlanta, GA 30302 ,

Gentlemen:

F'IBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NOS. 50-321/88-15 AND 50-366/88-15

Thank you for your response of July 18, 1988, to our Notice of Violation
issued on June 17, 1988, concerning activities conducted at your Hatch facility.
We have evaluated your response and four.d that it meets the requirements of
10 CFR 2.201. We will examine the implementation of your corrective actions
during future inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,
gyg*,AI. SIGHED BYi

L llE13DN WAW

J. Nelson Grace
Regional Administrator

cc: R. P. Mcdonald, Executive Vice
President, Nuclear Operations

J. T. Beck' nam, Vice President,
Plant Hatch

H. C. Nix, Plant Manager
0. M. Fraser, Site Quality

Assurance (QA) Supervisor
L. Gucwa, Manager, Nuclear Safety

and Licensing

bec: NRC Resident Inspector
s DRS. Technical Assistant

gg]oU Hugh S. Jordsn, Executive Secreta.*y
Document Control Desk

gg State of Georgia
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